Hi All

Hard to believe we are at the end of the year! Congrats to all our U7 Players and coaches on a successful season.
This weekend we will be having our year end celebrations on Saturday. Players will still have ice time on Sundays. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday we will have some cross-ice games which at the conclusion players will receive their medals and some treats! Players can keep their jerseys- so need to return
As a reminder please find times for this weekend. March 26 & 27th
	Saturday
	
	Sunday
	

	1000
	U7-1
	700
	U7-3

	1100
	U7-2
	800
	U7-4

	1200
	U7-3
	900
	U7-1

	1300
	U7-4
	1000
	U7-2



Thanks,
Matt White VP U7
